
CRITICAL 
     Synonyms:  judgmental, fault-finding, nit-picky 

He tends to have a rather negative attitude and can be impatient 
with people who don't catch on quickly enough to what he is trying 
to get across.  As a consequence, his sharp manner may offend 
someone who is just trying to get an answer to a question.   

You seem to see things in terms of black/white, good/bad, and can 
be quite judgmental when others don't agree.   

He has a lively sense of humor and an ironic view of life that can 
turn to critical sarcasm if he isn't careful. 

This is an intellectually oriented person who sees things in terms 
of black/white, good/bad, right/wrong.  He doesn't have much 
tolerance for anything in-between.   

She has very high standards and expects them to be met.  Because 
she takes an unemotional approach, she may seem critical or 
judgmental.   

This individual has little tolerance for redundancy and although 
she will allow herself or someone else to make a mistake once, the 
same mistake made twice will incur her wrath. 

Constantly reminding yourself of their past transgressions can be 
a source of friction between yourself and others. It may help to 
consider that most people do change and some might even be worthy 
of your reappraisal. 

A propensity for separating your spiteful aggressions from your 
loving side offers your ego a strategic haven for protection.   

Her judgments are sharp and uncompromising, often subjective. 

Such an individual cannot integrate his own male and female aspects 
of personality.  He cannot find his inner masculinity and does not 
know how to relate to others from his "power base".  So he develops 
an excessive habit of emphatic self assertion where practical, 
material things are concerned.  He snips at those he cannot 
otherwise control or handle.  Watch for a sharp tongue. 



He will completely yield where gentle, ideal things are concerned.  
Where deep, personal instincts and needs exist, there is likely to 
be aggressive, impulsive, unintended attack. 

There is an indication of a critical attitude towards others that 
is not expressed, along with a capacity for sarcasm that is.  As a 
child he probably got lots of sarcasm from parents and others.  
That's where we learn the skill of sarcasm.  The sensitivity 
supports that idea.  And all that implies a tendency to think I 
must have done something wrong and it's just a matter of time 
before someone jumps on me. 

The writer is testy and says sharp or hurting things at times.  
Especially when you are getting close as in a real good friendship.  
It's hard to get close to this person.   

If there are flaws to be found, he will find them. 

His sharp judgments are probably not intended to hurt, but to 
teach.  However, the wounds inflicted with his criticisms can be so 
deep that the good intentions are lost in the ruins of the 
recipient's ego.


